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Dear Ann Arbor Planning Commission

This Email is to convey my support of the aforementioned resolution no. 2025 0424.
As a former member of the Natural Features Commission for the City of Ann Arbor
and Chairman of the Dean Fund, it is my firm belief that the need to protect our
Natural features through careful planning is extremely important now more than
ever.

| therefore urge this resolution be adapted

Warren J. Attarian





